
 

All Fire Department Connections should be pre-approved by Delta Fire & Emergency Services for location. 
The following diagram is a guideline only.  For further information contact Fire Protection Services at 604-946-8541. 
Fire Department Connections shall not be attached to the building.  All connections should be located at the property line to the front of the 
building facing the street. 


